
	
Fostering a healthier lifestyle through Tennis	

	
	

Hello	everyone,		
	
Erin	Mills	Tennis	Club	welcomes	you	back	to	the	2024	Tennis	season!	We	also	look	
forward	to	meeting	new	members.	You	may	now	register	online	by	clicking	the	
“REGISTER”	button	at	www.ErinMillsTennis.ca,	where	you	will	see	the	2024	fees.	We	
also	added	a	"Frequently	Asked	Questions"	(FAQ)	section	on	our	website.		
The	Executive	Team	is	busy	working	on	the	logistics	to	get	us	started.	This	year,	there	
will	be	a	delay	in	opening	the	courts,	as	the	City	of	Mississauga	is	in	the	final	stages	of	
paving	the	new	courts.	The	completion	of	this	work	depends	on	several	factors,	
including	the	weather.	For	now,	we	are	tentatively	planning	to	open	on	May	10th	
(subject	to	the	City's	confirmation).	Please	check	the	EMTC	website	for	updates,	
including	information	on	events	and	social	activities.	You	can	also	join	us	on	Facebook	
(Erin	Mills	Tennis	Club)	&	Instagram	(@erinmillstennis).	
	
Registered	members	will	benefit	from	several	free	clinics	and	social	activities.	This	year,	
we	are	adding	a	new	Tennis	coach	(Jagath	Welikala)	to	our	team.	He	will	help	us	with	
organizing	and	coordinating	popular	events	such	as	Adult	Round	Robins,	Leagues,	and	
Tournaments.	He	will	also	deliver	some	additional	Beginners	and	Intermediate	Clinics	on	
Tuesday	mornings.	Amanda	Arkaev	and	Jagath	Welikala	will	work	in	partnership	to	
deliver	a	better	experience	to	our	members.	We	are	open	to	members'	feedback,	and	
we	will	do	our	best	to	continue	to	evolve	the	variety	and	quality	of	programs	being	
offered.	To	address	the	ongoing	issue	related	to	"no-shows"	after	a	court	is	booked,	
new	booking	procedures	will	be	introduced	this	year	(details	are	available	on	Jegysoft).	
The	2024	Season	looks	promising!	
	
	Happy Tennis! 
 
 We look forward to seeing you on the courts soon! 


